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NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARINGS 
 

 
 
September 1, 2021 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the DeKalb County Council will conduct a public 
hearing on the year 2022 budget in the Commissioners Courtroom, 2nd floor 
of the Courthouse, 100 South Main Street, Auburn, IN, 46706.   
 
The hearing will take place on Tuesday, September 7th beginning at 8:30 a.m..  
The County public hearing will pause at 9:00 a.m. on September 7th for the 
DeKalb County Airport Authority's public hearing. After that hearing is 
complete, the DeKalb County public hearing will resume.  The DeKalb County 
public hearing will continue on Tuesday, September 8th beginning at 8:30 a.m.  
 
You can view funds and budget estimates in the DeKalb County Auditor’s 
Office located on the second floor of the Courthouse at 100 South Main Street, 
Auburn, IN  46706, or you may access the information via the Indiana 
Gateway transparency portal by visiting https://gateway.ifionline.org. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jan Bauman 
DeKalb County Auditor 
 

https://gateway.ifionline.org/

